
 

 

Pringle-Morse Parents and Students 

Welcome back to school 

registration 

Tuesday, July 26, 2022 

Registration Packets will be available for picked up at the following 

places: 

• Pringle-Morse CISD Office -Tuesday, July 26 : 8:00-3:00    

• Spearman Bus Stop- Tuesday, July 26 : 5:00-6:00  

• Stinnett Bus Stop- Tuesday, July 26 : 4:00-4:15 

• Borger Bus Stop- Tuesday, July 26 : 5:00-5:30 

 

 Tuesday, August 2, 2022 

Please return Registration Packets to Pringle-Morse CISD at one of 

the following times: 

• 10:00 a.m-11:00 a.m. 

• 1:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. 

• 6:00 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. 

Teachers will be available to meet with parents and students at the 

times listed above. 

 Students may bring school supplies on August 2, 2022.  

If you need help with school supplies, please contact the school for 

more information. 

If you have any questions, please call the school office at (806) 733-

2507 or check on our website at www.pringlemorsecisd.net. 

http://www.pringlemorsecisd.net/

